
Final Report 2018-2019 
 
For the 2017-2018 we received approximately $44,000. The Community Council voted 
unanimously to use the money to hire a full time elementary reading interventionist, 
purchase a reading intervention kit that will help the newly hired interventionist improve 
reading outcomes for our students, and purchase additional library books for the high 
school library. It is important to note that we have hired an interventionist and the kit is 
here in the school and being used daily. We also have begun ordering library books for 
the high school.  
 
During the 2018-2019 school year we received $49,529 from School Trust Lands. Our 
Community Council met in March of 2018 and we voted to use the money to purchase 
a half time Reading Interventionist to support our targeted reading goals in our school’s 
reading center. We had approximately a $2,000 roll-over from our allotted projected 
budget. We plan to use that money to possibly replace some technology equipment 
pending the council’s approval. The board approved the funding of a half-time teacher 
to supplement our reading center. The board approved a portion of our Art teacher cost 
to enhance our school’s art program. The board also approved to fund a portion of our 
district’s new literacy program called Reach For Reading. This program was used in all 
the classrooms this school year.  
 
If you have any questions about our Community Council and how we use the funds for 
Water Canyon please feel free to contact any of the members on the Community 
Council board. As always, any parent is invited, and encouraged, to be a part of the 
Community Council meetings.  
 
  


